
Join us this Trinity Sunday at 9:30 or 11:00. May the Holy Spirit fill your hearts to praise 

the Lord. Praise the Father! Praise the Son! Praise the Holy Spirit! God, three in one!  

 

Pastor’s sermon is titled “Does Wisdom Not Call to Our Hearts?” from John 16: 12-15. 

 

 

Pastor Tom is in the office Tuesday through Friday. If you need to get in touch with 

him at any other time, he can be reached at 856/935-9140 (home), 609/970-0865 (cell) 

or by email at tpurchasesnj@comcast.net; (fax 856/935-9145). 

 

* * * * * * * 

 

Please note the one page insert in your bulletin asking for your response to two questions. 

As Session develops our Church policies, they are seeking guidance from the 

Congregation on these issues. Please complete the survey and return it to the pastor as 

you leave the sanctuary.  

 

* * * * * * * 

 

Our 5th Annual Golf/Silent Auction Fundraiser is Sunday afternoon at Harbor Pines. 

Golfers have a 1pm shotgun start. If you signed up for dinner be there at 5pm for games 

and the auction.    

 

* * * * * * * 

 

Christian Readers Book Club will meet next Wednesday at 6:30p. We will be discussing 

the book “God Help the Child” by Toni Morrison. 

 

* * * * * * * 

 

Our annual Strawberry Festival will be Friday, June 3
rd

, from 6 - 8 PM. The cost is $5 for 

adults and $3 for children ages 12 and under. Please come out for great food, music, and 

fellowship. We are also looking for donations of pound cake, short cake, angel food cake, 

ice cream and whipped toppings. Volunteers are also needed to help with set-up, cutting 

& cleaning strawberries, serving and clean-up. Please sign up in the vestibule if you are 

able to help in any way. Thank you!  

 

* * * * * * * 

 

http://bible.oremus.org/?ql=330751780


Our final breakfast of the year will be on the 19
th
 of June. Breakfast will restart on 

September 11, 2016. Also, there will be an after church luncheon on September 4. All 

church members are invited. Dessert donations for that day will be greatly appreciated. 

 

* * * * * * * 

 

As of last Sunday our Winter Fundraiser reached $7,560. We thank you for your 

continued support of this project. 

 

* * * * * * * 

 

Please note the Pew/Prayer Cards in your pew racks. Guests to our church, as well as 

anyone with a special request, are invited to fill them in and give to our Deacon or Ushers 

assisting in worship.  

 

* * * * * * * 

 

Sunday Servants 

 

Lay Assistants    Head Ushers  

  9:30 David Burgess     9:30 Bryan & Vicky Hawes  

11:00 Lee Wolff    11:00 Nancy Swank, Tina Brown 

 

Acolyte     Offering 

  9:30 Jordan Hawkes      9:30 Edith Budd, Ginny Davenport 

 

Nursery      Deacons of the Month 

  9:30 Jennifer Platt   Kris Jenoriki 

 

Refreshments    Van Driver 

      Vic Abelson 

 

Breakfast Club Kitchen Crew  

Set-up – Jordan & Christian Hawkes 

Cook – Bryan Hawkes 

Clean-up – Olga Davies, Jean Delesantro 

 

 

Please Remember in Prayer 

 

Grace Gras    Bob & Irene Hunter  Joanna Howell 



Virginia Loeb  Susan Little     Ruth Carmen 

Robin McBrearty   Chuck Inman-Sergott          Rose Scott  

Rev. Kate Killebrew Essie Newell                         Elizabeth Brittland 

Lucy Croneberger Linda Cragg   Kayla Storr 

Bob Hudak           Marjorie McGuigan   Betsy Cunius 

 

 

This Week in Our Church . . . 

 

Sunday 

   8:45 Breakfast 

   9:00 Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

   9:30 Sunday School & Worship 

 10:30 Refreshments 

 11:00 Worship 

   1:00 Golf at Harbor Pines 

Monday 

Tuesday 

   1:30 Bible Study in the lounge 

   4:00 King of Kings 

Wednesday 

 12:00 Evergreens Spring Lunch at Smithville Inn 

   6:30 Christian Readers Book Club 

   7:00 Bible Study at the manse 

Thursday 

Friday 

Saturday  

 


